
  

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/03 

 

April 02, 2024 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

 

You are requested to drop your ward at 10:00 a.m. and pick 

him/her at 11:30 a.m. till Friday, April 05, 2024.  

 

The book set of your ward should be deposited to the Class 

Teacher on Wednesday, April 03, 2024.  

 

 

 

Sunita Gangahar  

Principal 
 


